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From: Sofia Petiukh  
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 2:49 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
This is unacceptable to propose such an idea during the climate crisis! Enbridge does not care
about anything but money. The idea of building the Dawn-Parkway pipeline contradicts the
Just Transition plan to reduce carbon dioxide by 2050! 

People are aware of what the possible consequences are! Be assured, they reject it as
efficiently as they rejected Teck!

Sofia Petiukh




